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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON SALMON ENDANGERED SPECIES ACT 
RECONSULTATION UPDATE 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) believes that additional information is necessary to design 
meaningful management measures under the Endangered Species Act (ESA). The SAS requests 
updated genetic stock analysis of the fleet's salmon bycatch. Based on this data, the SAS may have 
specific recommendations on measures that should be adopted. In addition, the SAS believes that 
adaptive management measures should apply to the trawl fleet's annual Chinook cap. A static 
number does not reflect annual abundance variations. 
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